The school board approved the 2014-15 district goals last December.
Included with the information was a statement that “the superintendent
will report the number of ELOs supported at the “modification” or
“redefinition” level on the SAMR Scale to the school board no later than
August of 2014 and again at the end of the 2014-15 school year.”

Last month I reported that 96 of 1,317 ELOs were identified at the
“modification” or “redefinition” level. So, an additional 10% would be
10. Since the administration set a goal of adding 40 ELOs (10 per
school) at the “modification” or “redefinition” level, I recommend
changing the board goal from 10 to 40 as shown on the enclosure.



